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Knights of Columbus  

Corpus Christi  

Assembly 2810 
 

February 2018 

FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR REPORT – Robert Calabrese 
 
Brother Sir Knights: 
 
This month’s Newsletter is written with 
sadness, with the passing of our 
Brother SK Ed Gerber.  Brother Ed was 

instrumental to our Assembly, although he did not 
attend meetings, as he was caring for his beloved 
wife, Joyce, who passed away within days of Ed’s 
passing.  Ed was the Communications Director 
for Council 10514, and as such, he was 
responsible for publishing their monthly 
newsletter. 
 
When I assumed that duty from SK John 
VanKooten, I asked Br. Ed for help.  Without 
hesitation, Ed said yes, and asked that I send him 
an electronic copy of what I had, and he would 

see to it that it was put in a professional format, 
and inserted any pictures that he had that were of 
interest to the 4th Degree.  He did this without ever 
bringing to light his and Joyce’s health struggles. 
 
Ed improved the quality of our Assembly, and 
truly exemplified what it meant to be a Knight.  Let 
us remember his smile and dry wit, and pray that 
he and Joyce have found peace with our Lord, 
and is guiding my hand as I publish this 
newsletter.  
 
Tempus Fugit, Memento Mori! 
 
Bob Calabrese 
Faithful Navigator 
Columbian Year 2017-2018

 
 

OFFICERS 
Faithful Friar  Fr. Joseph Zawada  CARMELITEWEBSITE@GMAIL.COM  386-437-2910  
Faithful Navigator SK Robert Calabrese BOB8299@GMAIL.COM    386-547-9312 
Spiritual Director BR Patrick Gemmato PMGEMMATO@GMAIL.COM       386-437-2910  
Faithful Captain SK Guy DeLuca  GUYCHRISSY@GMAIL.COM   386-872-1398 
Faithful Pilot  SK Joseph Abitante  JOSEPHABIITANTE@BELLSOUTH.NET  386-597-7023 
Faithful Admiral SK Roland Salerno  RJSLRNO@YAHOO.COM    386-263-2330 
Faithful Scribe SK Jerry Chabon  JERRYCHABON@YAHOO.COM   913-515-8208 
Faithful Comptroller SK Ramon Marrero  RAMON.MARRERO@BRIGHTHOUSE.COM    386-793-2251  
Faithful Purser SK Thomas Wegleitner TWEGLEITNER1@GMAIL.COM    386-236-8281  
Outer Sentinel SK Dan Nagy   DNAGY3@CFL.RR.COM    980-230-1273  
Inner Sentinel  SK Jorgen Boriths  LADANEJB@ATT.NET    386-586-0033 
Trustee 3 Year SK Anthony Gasparino TONYGTECH@CFL.RR.COM   386-864-8706 
Trustee 2 Year SK Francis Laperriere LAPFRAN@CFL.RR.COM    386-986-7141 
Trustee 1 Year SK Raymond Ruggiere RAYMO@CFL.RR.COM    386-439-5819 

 
 
ASSEMBLY DUES 
Second Assessment for yearly dues will be going 
out after our February Meeting, I have your cards 
prepared and ready.  I am asking that if you would 

like to pay your dues at the meeting, please bring 
a check or $30.00 cash.  If you do this, it will save 
postage costs on mailing!
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BOOSTER CLUB 
The collections to the Booster Club are from July 
1, 2017 through June 30, 2018. The Booster Club 
donations are used for our newsletter, member 
billing and member card mailings. Your charitable 
donations honor your willingness to practice the 
Knights of Columbus first principle of charity. 
Donations to the Booster Club are $5 per person, 
$10 per couple with each name included in the 
Newsletter each month. As a reminder, the 
Booster Club Books were cleared on June 30, 

2017 and a new Booster club donation year 
began July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2018.  Your 
continued support for the Booster Club is very 
much appreciated.    
 
Thank you and God Bless. 
  
Faithful Comptroller 
Ramon Marrero

 
 

Booster Club Members July1, 2017 Through June 30, 2018 
 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Gasparino $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Bryant Perseyk  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Victor Mayo  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Armando Garcia $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Nigel Powell  $20 
Mr. & Mrs. Francis Laperriere $10 
Mr. Ramon Marrero   $5 
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Hamaty  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Guy DeLuca  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Gus Sims  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Consentino $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Wegleitner $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Paul  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Abitante $10 

Mr. & Mrs. John VanKooten $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Ken Wall   $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Keating  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Roland Salerno  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Rogers  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Tim Postemski  $10 
Mr. & Mrs, John Fischer  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Ray Derois  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Gambino  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Chabon  $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Calabrese $10 
Mr. & Mrs. Ray Ruggiere  $10 
Mr. Pat Matrellucci   $20 

 
If you have submitted a donation to the booster club in the past 30 days, I will add you named 
in the March Newsletter. 
 
 
INSURANCE REPORT 

Provide a way for you to ensure money 
is available for your children to attend 
college, whether you live or die? Ensure 
your family's financial survival if you, 
your spouse, or both of you met an 
untimely death? 

  
Start early on some new resolutions for the new 
year. Save more. Allocate expenditures more 
wisely. Above all, ensure your family's financial 
protection - come what may. With a K of C life 
insurance program, your family will have the 
benefit of financial security for the years ahead... 
and be better able to celebrate future 
Christmases.  

 
Financial hardship is something that you can 
prevent. By taking steps now, you protect your 
loved ones against the possibility of your death. 
What’s more, the sooner you act, the greater the 
benefits will be for your family and, possibly, for 
you as well.  
 
I wish you and yours a blessed and prosperous 
New Year. May God bless you all,  
 
 
SK Victor Silva, FIC at (386) 569-1918 or 
(386)­393­4016 or victor.silva@kofc.org
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
February 19  Business Meeting  Assembly 2810 Carmelite Monastery 
February 24  Sweetheart Dance  Council 10514 Santa Maria del Mar 
March 7  Business Meeting  Council 10514 Santa Maria del Mar 
March 8  Business Meeting  Council 11961 St Mary’s Church 
March 10  PFN Dinner Dance  Assembly 2810 Plantation Oaks 
 
 
PAST NAVIGATORS DINNER DANCE 
At the present time we have 36 people (18 Couples) that 
RSVP'd.  In order to have a successful event and to pay tribute 
to Roland, we need an additional 44 people to attend or 13 
couples.  We are ordering Cloth Table Cloths and Napkins and 
the tables will be configured in tables of 8. 
 
Please consider getting back to me ASAP so we know where we 
stand.  Brothers, let’s not let Roland down! 
 
Our Assembly will honor SK Roland Salerno, PFN (2016/2017)  
 
WHEN:     March 10th, 2018 - 630PM to 10PM 
WHERE:   Plantation Oaks Clubhouse - Old Kings Road 
WHAT:      Dinner & Dancing 
DRESS:    Suit Coat, Tie, Suit, Tux or 4th Degree Uniform.  
 
Menu:  Antipasto served Family Style, followed by a Buffet Dinner of: 
Chicken Marsala, Penne Carbonara, Sausage & Peppers, Bread & Butter followed with Dessert. 
 
Beverages:  Red & White Wine will be on Tables with Cold Beer in a cooler, included in costs. 
 
BYOB should you prefer. 
 
MUSIC:  DJ King 7PM to 10PM 
 
COST:  $20.00 per/person 
 
PLEASE RSVP IF YOU HAVEN'T DONE SO ALREADY - SOON.  We are limiting attendance to the 
first 90 people.  You may invite members of the 3rd Degree should you wish. 
 
 
ASSEMBLY SHIRTS 
If you wish to order an Assembly 2810 Shirt, you 
can proceed to ESP Printing located at 4601 
East Moody Blvd. Unit D-5. (Marvin Gardens) 
The point of contact is Mark Boos, telephone 

number – 386-313-1952.  If you have any 
questions regarding this see SK Francis 
Laperriere.
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COLOR CORP COMMANDERS REPORT 
Our Assembly 2810 Color Corp attended the 
following call outs since my last report: 
 
February 3, 2018, Funeral Mass – 
LaVeta Boriths, wife of SK Jorgen Boriths 

I would like to thank all Sir Knights that attend call-
outs and I extend an invitation to our newly 
transferred Brothers from Assembly 2264 to 
please join us in the Color Corp when you can 
make the call outs.  Let me know, so I can add 
you to the call out roster!

 
 
REGALIA UPDATE 
We would like to remind all Sir 
Knights that the existing Regalia 
will be authorized for wear until 
June 30, 2019, an extension of 
another Columbian Year. 
 
When considering this purchase, 
bear in mind that the Color Corp 
is a time honored tradition within 

the Church, and it is our special way to honor 
fallen members and their spouses for the 
sacrifices that they have made through their 
charitable acts as a Knight of Columbus. 
 
God Bless! 
Roland Salerno, PFN 
Color Corp Commander

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VA CLINIC – COFFEE & DONUTS
Our Donuts and Coffee Program at the VA Clinic is going 
strong thanks to your support after my latest request.  Please 
contact FN Bob Calabrese at 386-547-9312 If you are 
interested in helping us out in this noble endeavor.  You will be 
placed on a team, and be expected to pass out refreshments 
in the lobby 4 times per year or once a quarter on the 2nd 
Thursday of the month.  
 
March 8 – Team #3 – Francis LaPierrere (Captain), Dan Nagy, 
Joe Falis 
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2018 FOUR CHAPLAINS SERVICE 
On Sunday, February 4th, 2018, American 
Legion Post Flagler Post #115 held an 
interfaith celebration honoring the sacrifice and 
memory of 4 Chaplains that sacrificed their 
lives so others may be spared following the 
sinking of the SS Dorchester during WW II.  

Several of our members were in attendance, 
and I hope to get notice for more of events like 
this so our Color Corp could fully participate.  
Thanks to SK Ken Wall for bringing this to my 
attention!

 
SPECIAL EVENT AT VFW #8696 – OLD KINGS ROAD 
On March, 14, 2018, at 2PM and 6PM Former 
POW Bill Robinson, the longest held captive of 
the Vietnam War will speak.  The event is free 
of charge, but tickets are required.  They are 

available from our local: VFW, American 
Legion, DAV, AMVETS, MOAA and MCL 
organizations.

 
FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS 
Gilbert Rivera  2/06 
Victor Acocella  2/14 
Pasquale Occhilupo  2/16 
Sean Liston   2/17 
Leonard Derois  2/19 
Thomas Silak  2/19 

Carlo Celico   2/23 
FR Al    2/25 
William Moore  2/25 
Stan Niedzwiecki  2/25 
Francis Scheideler  2/25 
Gus Simms   2/29 

 
If I missed your birthday, I apologize and please let me know so it won’t happen again! 
 
SICK AND DISTRESSED 

Please pray for the following SK and Family: 

SK Sal Leo 
Teresa Nacci, wife of SK Joseph Nacci 
Joe Nacci 
Jamie Fischer, wife of SK John Fischer 
Phil Marash, father of SK Paul Mrnacaj 
SK Bruno Cattaneo 
SK John Shierling 
SK Jim Anderson 
SK Robert Ewing 
SK Tom Liston Sr. 
Rev Joe Zawada 
SK Cedric Early 
SK John VanKooten 
Judy Waters, wife of SK Steve Waters 

SK David Rogers 
Maureen Ruggiere wife of SK Ray Ruggiere 
SK Ray Ruggiere 
Fr. Sal DeFazio 
SK  Albert Mule 
SK Jack Houston 
SK Ramon Marrero 
SK Francis Laperriere 
Claudia Gasparino, wife and daughter Tina of SK 
Tony Gasparino 
SK Joseph Moore and his wife Sheila Moore 
SK Don Harris 
SK James Green 
SK Gus Simms 

 
 
Bereaved 
 
SK Ed Gerber 
Joyce Gerber, wife of SK Ed Gerber 
SK Denis Creeden 

SK Tony Casabone 
SK JerryScandariato 
LaVeta Boriths, wife of SK Jorgen Boriths

 
 


